## **Dr Helen Walters**

## Head of Health

City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA Switchboard: 020 7983 4000

Minicom: 020 7983 4458 Web: www.london.gov.uk

Headteacher/Healthy Schools Lead

Woodcroft Primary School Goldbeaters Grove Edgware Middx HA8 OOF

Date: July 2015

Dear colleague

## Healthy Schools London Silver Certificate.

We are delighted to enclose your certificate for the achievement of the Healthy Schools London Silver Award and would like to congratulate you on supporting the health and wellbeing of your school community. Your certificate is valid for 2 years from the date of achievement. As the expiry date of your Award approaches, we would like you to complete and submit the Healthy Schools London (HSL) Review Tool (Bronze Award) to demonstrate how you are continuing to maintain your Healthy Schools London Status. Every two years, we ask each school to submit a Local Healthy Schools Review or completed Healthy Schools London (HSL) Review Tool (Bronze Award) to ensure that they are maintaining HSL Bronze, Silver and Gold Status.

We would really like you to report on your great work by applying for a Gold Award. The focus of the Gold Award is on demonstrating the impact that your work has had and how you can disseminate the lessons you learnt and build upon them. Please continue to look at our website <a href="https://www.healthyschoolslondon.org.uk">www.healthyschoolslondon.org.uk</a> (homepage videos) for some ideas and resources on how to continue your school's Healthy Schools work and contact your local Healthy Schools Coordinator.

We wish you every success in maintaining your Healthy Schools London Silver Status and continuing to develop your work around pupil health and wellbeing.

Yours sincerely

Dr Helen Walters, MBChB FFPH

Head of Health Greater London Authority

Direct telephone: 020 7983 4215/4970 Email: HealthySchools@london.gov.uk